
  Valley View Elementary 
1508 East Third Avenue ~ Ellensburg, WA 98926-3580 

509-925-7316 ~ http://www.esd401.org/valley-view 

Heather Burfeind, Assistant Principal 

September 9, 2016 

 

Dear Fifth Grade Parents: 

Your child has indicated an interest in serving as a Valley View Safety Patrol member this school year.  Being an effective 

and safe patrol person requires a great deal of responsibility and dependability.  At the same time, it allows a patrol member 

to feel good about providing a needed service here at our school. 

Your signature on the bottom portion of this letter will enable your child to participate in this program. Morning patrol duty is 

from 8:15-8:35.  Afternoon patrol duty is from 2:55-3:10.  Students who ride the bus to and from school can still be on patrol. 

Once interested students have turned in this permission slip, a schedule will be created and shared. Students will serve one 

week at a time in a rotating week long cycle of three students. Your son/daughter will only be on the schedule five or six 

times (weeks) for the entire school year. 

Please mark the appropriate statement below and return it to your child’s classroom teacher.  

 We appreciate your son/daughter’s leadership. 

Thank you, 

 

Heather Burfeind, Assistant Principal 

 

Our child could serve on the Valley View Safety Patrol: 

 

---------------------------  Morning only (8:15-8:35) 

 

---------------------------  Afternoon only (2:55-3:10) 

 

---------------------------  Either morning or afternoon 

 

Child’s name:------------------------------------------------  Teacher:-------------------------- 

Parent Signature:---------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please note: Helmet are available if student choose to wear them. 

**Please have your child return this form to V.V. Secretary Mrs. Ross by Friday, September 16, 2016.  


